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Donations to victims of the earthquake in eastern Afghanistan 

 

Tokyo, September 10, 2025 ---We extend our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives and 

our heartfelt sympathies to all affected by the recent earthquake in eastern Afghanistan. 

Sumitomo Mitsui Financial Group, Inc. (President & Group CEO: Toru Nakashima; hereinafter, the “SMBC 

Group” collectively refers to our group companies) has decided to donate JPY 10 million as relief funds to 

support those affected by the earthquake. 

The SMBC Group sincerely wishes for the earliest possible recovery of the affected areas. 
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